
 

June 7, 2010 

 

Asphalt RFP 

 

The School District of Newberry County will be accepting proposals for the repair of the 

asphalt parking lot at Newberry Middle School.  Proposals must be received no later than 

2:00 PM on June 17, 2010.  To review specifications and to schedule a site visit, please 

contact Mr. Tim Milstead, Director of Building and Grounds Department at 803-321-

2645, Monday through Thursday, 7:00 AM until 4:00 PM. 

 

 


